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Good morning

I have just received a proposed plan for the new highway routes for the Ashington Station. I must say I am
very concerned about the exit route P89 I live at 8 Rutland Street and this is pretty much opposite this exit. I
have 3 young children and am concerned about the noise level and traffic. These back lanes are already limited
for space. There is a huge car park at Wilkinsons why can't this be used?? If this goes ahead I will have no
choice but to sell up and move. I am all for bringing the train line back but why have the entrance and exit in
the middle of a built up housing estate?? These surrounding estates are full of young families.

Kind regards

Miss nichola priest 
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